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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Little Lake Fire Protection District 
(“District”) intends to conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, February 9, 
2021 at 5:00 p.m. to consider a resolution concerning the approval of the 
District’s Capital Facilities and Equipment Plan (“Plan”) pursuant to 
California Government Code Section 66002.  The Public Hearing will be 
held pursuant to Executive Order N-29-20 issued by California Governor 
Gavin Newsom on March 17, 2020, and Board members will attend the 
meeting via teleconference or in-person at 1575 Baechtel Road, Willits, 
California. For those seeking to attend and comment at the meeting, the 
teleconference link will be made available at least 72 hours before the 
hearing on the District’s website and included in the posted Board 
agenda. The Plan is available for public review. Members of the public 
are invited to provide comment at the public hearing, or, in writing, 
which is received on or before February 8, 2021.  Information on this 
matter may be obtained 1575 Baechtel Road, Willits, California or by 
contacting the District at (707) 459-6271. 

Fire Chief Chris Wilkes 

Little Lake Fire Protection District 

 

 


